
ROCKFORD SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL- HOSUR 

IMAGINE, INNOVATE, INSPIRE 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Greetings from Rockford Senior Secondary school! 
 
Annual Day Reminder! 
 
• We are happy to celebrate our school Annual Day  tomorrow(10.06.2023) at 3pm at Karnur Campus. 
As we have only limited space  in our school auditorium, we have restricted the audience by allowing. 
 
• Students have to come to school in formal dress and carry the props for event. 
 
• Please check the bus timings and be there in your stop before 5mins. 
 
• We request all the parents  who are not able to come to  school, Please watch the program through 
YouTube link.  
 
          https://www.youtube.com/@rockfordschoolhosur8119 
 
Regards  
Principal 

 


